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Jack P. Broadbent
EXECUTIVE
OFFICER/APCO

May 18, 2006

Ms. Deborah Jordan

Director, Air Management Division

United States Environmental Protection Agency
75 Hawthorne Street

San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Ms. Jordan:

This is to advise you that the Bay Area Air Quality Management District is
issuing a minor revision to the Major Facility Review Permit for the Sonoma
County Central Landfill. (Facility # A2254) pursuant to Application # 9276.

The District proposed a minor permit revision for this facility on February 14,
2006. The purpose of the revision is to raise the maximum heat input capacity
for each of IC Engines S-4, S-5, S-6, S-7, S-9, S-10, S-11, S-12, S-13, and S-
14 from 8.61 to 10.5 MMBTU/hr to correct systematic errors regarding fuel
consumption that previously occurred during the permitting of the engines.
There is no increase of emissions associated with this revision.

No comments were received from the EPA or the facility.
Enclosed is a copy of the final revised permit. If you have any questions
regarding this project, please call Dennis T. Jang, Senior Air Quality Engineer,

at (415) 749-4707.

Sincerely yours,

Jack P. Broadbent
Executive Officer/Air Pollution Control Officer

Enclosure
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